
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau 
445 121h St SW 
Washington DC 20554 

Re: Name Change Request 
ITC-214-20160226-00112 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

May 16, 2016 

2700 Corporate Drive, Suite 200 
Birmingham AL 35242 

Email: Admin@skylongdistance.com 
Phone: 205-314-4870 I Fax: 205-314-4871 

via My!BFS Website 

On April 22, 2016, Ziga International, Inc. was assigned ITC-214-20160226-
00112. However, it has developed that the chosen name for our new telecommunications company, 
"Ziga International" was a very unfortunate choice, due to the Zika virus and the negative 
connotations of the current health crisis. 

As a result, Ziga International has officially changed the company name to "Sky Long 
Distance, Inc." in the company's domicile state of Alabama and has completed the CORES process 
for changing the company name. Attached is a copy of the confirmation email from Samantha Pierce 
at CORES. 

Per Kathleen Campbell's email instruction, we are submitting this request through the 
MyIBFS website to request the name change on Ziga International's recently approved 214 
Application. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you need any further information, please 
contact me via email at Admin@skylongdistance.com. 

Best regards, 

;;::2--1i'-5?--~ 
~Jonathan Clary 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Jonathan Clary, 

Samantha Pierce <Samantha.Pierce@fcc.gov> on behalf of Cores <Cores@fcc.gov> 
Wednesday, May 11, 2016 3:18 PM 
J Clary 
RE: Company Name Change Request 

Per your request, the business name associated with FRN#0025236803 is now updated in the CORES System. 

Thanks, 
Samantha Pierce 
OMD-Financial Operations 
Direct Line: 202-418-1852 
CORES: cores@fcc.gov 

From: J Clary [mailto:Admin@skylongdistance.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 3:39 PM 
To: Cores <Cores@fcc.gov> 
Subject: Company Name Change Request 

On January 27, 2016, Ziga International, Inc. was assigned FRN 0025236803. However, it has developed that the chosen 
name for our new telecommunications company, "Ziga International" was a very unfortunate choice, due to the Zika virus 
and the negative connotations of the current health crisis. 

As a result, Ziga International has officially changed the company name to "Sky Long Distance, Inc." in the company's 
domicile state of Alabama. Attached is the approved name reservation from the Secretary of State's office and the 
approved name change from the Judge of Probate's office. 

Therefore, please make this change to the FRN Registration to reflect the new company name. 

If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me via return email. 

Thank you for your assistance, 

Jonathan Clary 
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